

Inspiring. Nurturing. Learning today...Leading tomorrow.

20 Brentham Street, LEEDERVILLE WA 6007 | Tel: (08) 6318 7800 | admin@aranmorecps.wa.edu.au | www.aranmorecps.wa.edu.au

12 June 2020



Mrs Pracilio begins parental leave today. We offer her and husband Mark, many blessings and happiness as they await the arrival of Master Baby Pracilio. May the near future bring continued love and joy, an exciting time for you both!

Working Together to Transform Community

Congratulations to year 3 green on your wonderful iMovie assembly. You really entertained us with your 'Scenes behind the Scenes'. A great showcase of your rapping and percussion skills. Well done!

With sadness and on behalf of Mrs Williamson, I inform you of recent death of Margaret's mother. We offer Margaret and her family our prayers and blessings at this special time.

Thank you to all for the warm welcome you have extended to Mrs Hamilton! It has been reassuring and indicative of our community, observing parents and students introduce themselves and share stories, as together develop happy and affirming relationships. May they flourish in a spirit of peace and love.

Letting you know that after an internal appointment process, Mr Huntington has been appointed to Acting Assistant Principal, in Mrs Pracilio's absence. We hope that Mr Huntington's experience of the leadership game is a successful one, learning of the run and contributing to the enhancement of our community. Mr Huntington will teach Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday. Mrs Raschilla will teach year 6 red on Thursday and Friday.

Semester 1 Reports will be distributed Friday 26 June via the online platform SEQTA. Parents may be contacted by teachers prior to this in regard to a child's progress. Parents will be invited to make interview times with teachers during week 10 (beginning Monday 29 June). A reminder that **all families need to set up a new SEQTA Engage account in 2020.**

Parish masses return this weekend. Mass times are Saturday 6:30pm; and 8:00am (Italian), **No mass at 9:15am** to facilitate with cleaning of the Church and 10:30am on Sunday.

Unwell children at school will be sent home under good health and hygiene practices. This means, children with persistent coughing, signs of fever, shortness of breath, runny noses, tummy upsets, sore throats and headaches, or who are poorly.

Sick of making lunches? Then why not try the delicious offerings of our CANTEEN! All orders are online. At this time, we are unable to accept cash. Parents please refrain from directly ringing Mrs Ellison.

Uniform shop is open to parents Tuesday mornings. Items are not able to be tried on until further notice. Online ordering continue to be preferred.

SCHOOL FEES are due. Families who may need to make adjustments to their payments, are asked to contact me via admin@aranmorecps.edu.au. There is NO need for any family to place themselves in hardship due to school fee commitments.

Jonnine Lamborne

Principal

May love & peace be found here



LifeLink Day recognises all the wonderful social service programs that the Archdiocese provides to those in need. All the students and staff had fun wearing their favourite sporting team colours to school on Friday 12th June for a gold coin donation.

